
 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 January	9,	2016	
	
	
Mitchell	A.	Levy,	Ph.D.		
Atlantic	Cape	Community	College	
mlevy@atlantic.edu		
	
Dear	Dr.	Levy,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Student	Affairs	Partnering	with	Academic	Affairs	(SAPAA)	Knowledge	Community	(KC),	
we	thank	you	for	nominating	your	institution’s	Career	Development	Project	for	the	Promising	Practices	
Award.	We	were	fortunate	to	receive	a	number	of	quality	submissions	representing	diverse	programs	and	
services	that	contribute	to	collaboration	and	integration	of	student	and	academic	affairs	in	a	college	or	
university	setting.	This	year,	it	is	our	pleasure	to	inform	you	that	the	Career	Development	Project	has	been	
selected	to	receive	the	2016	Promising	Practices	Award.		
	
Our	committee	was	thoroughly	impressed	with	the	quality	and	potential	of	this	program	and	would	like	to	
publicly	recognize	the	institution	and	program	formally	at	our	SAPAA	KC	business	meeting	held	during	
the	NASPA	2016	Annual	Conference	in	Indianapolis,	Indiana.	This	meeting	is	scheduled	for	Monday,	March	
14	at	4:00	PM	in	the	JW	Marriott	Indianapolis	Room	314.	We	hope	you,	or	a	representative	from	your	
institution,	will	be	available	to	be	recognized	at	this	meeting.		Please	inform	us	of	your	plans	to	attend	this	
meeting	at	your	earliest	convenience.		
	
As	an	award	winner	and	model	of	expertise	in	this	area,	we	also	extend	an	invitation	for	you	to	join	the	
Promising	Practices	Award	selection	committee	in	the	upcoming	year.	We	look	forward	to	sharing	more	
about	this	opportunity	and	celebrating	this	recognition	with	you	at	the	NASPA	2016	Annual	Conference.		
We	can	all	benefit	from	learning	about	successful	collaborative	endeavors	from	our	colleagues,	and	we	
appreciate	you	sharing	your	institutional	initiative	to	further	promote	best	practice.	Thank	you	for	your	
thoughtful	nomination.	
	

Sincerely,	
	

	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Jemilia	S.	Davis	&	Leah	M.	Howell	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Co‐Chairs,	Promising	Practices	Award	Committee	
	
CC:		
Leanna	Fenneberg,	National	Co‐Chair,	Student	Affairs	Partnering	with	Academic	Affairs	KC	
Marguerite	Bonous‐Hammarth,	National	Co‐Chair,	Student	Affairs	Partnering	with	Academic	Affairs	KC	
	


